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Derwent House, 65 High Street, Loscoe,  DE75 7LG
Offers Around £349,950 Freehold



• Beautiful Traditional Home

• Two Reception Rooms

• Extended Fitted Kitchen

• Three Bedrooms

• Fitted Family Bathroom

• Private South Westerly Gardens

• Summer House, Shed, Gym, Bar

• Driveway For Two Cars

• Potential To Extend

• Many Character Features

BEAUTIFUL TRADITIONAL HOME – A fine traditional detached property of style and character with

private south westerly facing garden, close to an excellent range of local amenities and also offers

potential to be extended (subject to planning permission).

The gas central heated and double glazed living accommodation briefly consists of on the ground

floor; porch, entrance hall/study area with staircase leading to the first floor, lounge with log burner,

separate dining room with French doors opening onto private rear garden and extended fitted kitchen

with an excellent range of appliances. The first floor landing leads to three bedrooms and a fitted

family four-piece bathroom.

There are gardens to the front, side and rear of the property and can only be appreciated when

viewed. Timber shed, bar, pergola, (hot tub negotiable on sale) summer house and gym with attached

store.

To the rear of the property is a double width driveway providing car standing spaces for two cars.

The Accommodation

Ground Floor

Porch
6'3" x 3'4" (1.92 x 1.04)

With double glazed entrance door, large inset doormat, radiator and internal half glazed stripped

door with leaded finish giving access to a hall/study area.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Hall/Study Area
8'11" x 7'11" (2.72 x 2.42)

With deep skirting boards and architraves, high ceiling,

coving to ceiling, radiator and staircase leading to the first

floor.floor.

Lounge
12'9" into bay x 12'7" (3.89 into bay x 3.85)

With chimney breast incorporating log burning stove and

raised brick hearth, deep skirting boards and architraves,

high ceiling, coving to ceiling with centre rose, radiator,

double glazed window with aspect to the side, double

glazed bay window to the front and stripped internal

panelled door.

Dining Room
12'9" x 12'9" (3.90 x 3.89)

With chimney breast incorporating gas burning stove and

raised tiled hearth, wood effect flooring, deep skirting

boards and architraves, high ceiling, coving to ceiling with

centre rose, radiator, double glazed French doors opening

onto sun patio and private rear garden and stripped

internal door giving access to the fitted kitchen.

Under-stairs Storage/Cloakroom
With WC, wash basin, matching oak flooring, central heating boiler, double glazed window and

stripped internal panelled door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Kitchen
22'4" x 8'10" x 6'7" (6.82 x 2.70 x 2.01)

With single sink with chrome mixer tap, base units with

drawer and cupboard fronts, attractive tiled splash-backs,

wall and base fitted units with matching worktops,

Rangemaster cooker with stainless steel extractor hood

over, integrated dishwasher, integrated large fridge,

integrated large freezer, plumbing for automatic washing

machine and space for tumble dryer, concealed worktop

lights, Karndean flooring, two double glazed windows both

having fitted blinds and feature double glazed stable door

giving access to sun patio and private garden.

First Floor

Landing
With deep skirting boards and architraves, high ceiling, coving to ceiling, picture rail, radiator, pine

balustrade and double glazed side window.

Bedroom One
12'7" into wardrobe x 11'0" (3.86 into wardrobe x 3.36)

With fitted wardrobes with sliding doors, deep skirting

boards and architraves, high ceiling, coving to ceiling with

centre rose, picture rail, double glazed window to front,

radiator, double glazed window to side and stripped

internal panelled door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Bedroom Two
13'1" x 9'9" (4.01 x 2.98)

With deep skirting boards and architraves, high ceiling,

radiator, double glazed window to rear and stripped

internal panelled door.

Bedroom Three
8'8" x 8'5" (2.66 x 2.59)

With deep skirting boards and architraves, high ceiling,

radiator, access to the roof space, double glazed window to

front and stripped internal panelled door.

Family Bathroom
9'7" x 6'3" (2.94 x 1.92)

With bath with chrome mixer tap/hand shower attachment,

pedestal wash hand basin, low level WC, separate corner

shower cubicle with shower, fully tiled walls, tiled effect

flooring, heated chrome towel rail/radiator, spotlights to

ceiling, double glazed obscure window and stripped internal

panelled door.

Front Garden
The property is set back from the pavement edge behind a deep fore garden which is enclosed by a

brick retaining wall with fencing. The front garden enjoys a pathway leading to the entrance porch

with shrubs and trees providing a screen for privacy and also offers potential for a second driveway

to create more car parking spaces if desired – subject to planning permission.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Side Garden
To the side of the property is the continuation of the pathway

with two side access gates. Log store and timber shed

included in the sale. Outside water points.

Rear Garden
Being of a major asset to the sale of this particular property

is its generous sized, private south westerly aspect enclosed

rear garden and has been designed for low maintenance.

The rear garden enjoys a large stone patio with raised

decking area giving access to a fitted bar and pergola with

hot tub (negotiable on sale). The garden then leads to a wide

artificial lawned garden with neatly kept hedges with shrubs

and trees and a summer house included in the sale.

Driveway
To the rear of the property is a double width driveway providing off-road car parking for two cars.

Gym/Store
15'4" x 8'11" (4.69 x 2.72)

With power and lighting.

Attached Shed
8'6" x 6'7" (2.61 x 2.02)

With power.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Summer House
7'11" x 7'10" (2.42 x 2.40)

Council Tax Band - C

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 
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